
 

 

MINUTES OF PENCAITLAND COMMUNITY COUNCIL HELD ON 25
th

 AUGUST 2010 

 

Present Janet Bassett (Chairman),  Patti Gordon, John and Sandra Henderson,  

  Jean McCormack, Nicky Neighbour, Frank Stacey, Tom Steele, Andrew Watson 

   

Apologies Bill Balfour, Councillor Gillies 

  

In Attendance Councillors Currie and Grant , Sheena Fraser, potential councillor, and Julie Murphy. 

 

  Sheena Fraser was welcomed to the meeting. 

   

Minutes Minutes of meeting of 30
th

 June agreed, proposed John Henderson, seconded Tom Steele.  

 

Police  There was no police report. 

 

Matters arising  Trevelyan Hall kitchen completed. 

from minutes   No update on ownership of land at Winton south lodge so far. 

    Community Council has arranged for tubs at crossroads and the hall to be 

    planted and this will continue along with some planting around the stone. 

    Narrow Footpath : this was taken off the Council agenda as following a site 

    meeting further alternatives to be discussed.  Likely to be rescheduled for October. 

  PTA has offered to reimburse the Community Council for work done at the Jock Taylor  

  memorial.  This offer will be accepted. 

 

Correspondence Following correspondence tabled: 

Airfield meeting in September – representative will attend. 

Mud in your eye : Archaeology and Local History information : Confirmation of 

Council Leader to attend September meeting : APRS newsletter and request for 

subscription : Public liability insurance training – Janet Bassett to attend : Tackling 

Poverty seminar : Homefront magazine : Scottish Water meeting 22
nd

 September : 

No Need for Nuclear information : Equality Act information : Microgeneration 

equipment information : Community based management of schools information. 

 

Any Other Councillor Grant will check out the position concerning repairs on Boggs Road. 

Competent  Planting at New Winton has looked rather dull this year.  Councillor Currie 

Business will take this up with Landscaping.  She will also inform the dog warden of dog 

  fouling problems within the village. 

 

It was agreed to move the October meeting to November 3
rd

 with the following on 

December 15
th

. 

 

Date of Wednesday, 29
th

  September 2010, at 7.30 p.m. in the Trevelyan Hall. 

next meeting 

   


